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Copy of Letter (Typewritten)

sent to W. 0. from Dr. Adami
May 16th, 1917.
My dear Sir William,

Frobably you tried to get me by telephone last night, but our
System is so over worked that it is quite likely you gave up in despair.
I kicked myself afterwards for neot offering, as I ought, to telephone
to you at that hour. Happily there was no immediate hurey: 1 &,
however, thank you very sincerely for so promptly once more shewing
the guality of your friendship, and your willingness to help in need.

Herewith I forward to you a copy of the missing venereal report.
I think I pointed out to you that I cannot give you officially the total
number of the C. ®. F. which has left Canada. I believe, though, that
this number, has been pablished by Sir Robert borden, it is somewhers
in the neighborhood of 300,000, although as you know it has been steadily
increasing from sowms 33,000 o0dd in November 1914.

Yours ever

( Unsigned)



